
NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE

Colorado River Water Users Association
Annual Conference
December 3-6, 2024
Las Vegas, Nevada

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the San Juan Water
Commission will attend the Colorado River Water Users Association's
Annual Conference from December 3-6, 2024, at Paris Las Vegas in Las
Vegas, Nevada. Though it is possible a quorum may be in attendance, no
San Juan Water Commission decisions or votes will be made.


